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Dear Colleagues,
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A number of people have asked me about the possibility of having churches open
for a period of time each day, or a few times a week — or whatever. I must ask
that this not be done. Having our churches open is something that potentially could
be very tricky to manage and we need to be responsible. Church buildings must
remain closed to the general public. Once again, this decision hasn't been made
lightly, but it is in keeping with practices that have been adopted by many dioceses
in Canada and, indeed, throughout the Anglican Communion.

Faithfully yours,

The Very Rev'd Leighton Lee

Commissary




